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NOTIFICATION
 

ALLOTMENT TO PG MEDICAL (DEGREE) COURSES - 2024
 

ONLINE SUBMISSION OF APPLICATION – PORTAL RE-OPENED

      
The online application registration portal for admission to P G Medical

Courses 2024 is re-opened as the Medical Counselling Committee published

the schedule for allotment. The candidates can register the online application 

till  07.11.2024, 5.00 PM. This is the final chance for submitting application

for admission to PG Medical courses 2024. Hence, interested and eligible

candidates who have qualified NEET PG 2024 can apply online within the

stipulated time to become eligible for admission to P G Medical courses in

the state of Kerala.   More details with regard to the submission of

application can be obtained from the notification dated 30.092024 published

in the website www.cee.kerala.gov.in.

Note: Those candidates who have already applied for PG Medical

course can make new reservation claim by uploading valid documents

through the link New Reservation Claim available in the Profile page of the

candidate. The "new reservation claim" link will also be available till

07.11.2024, 5.00 PM.
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